
You're Invited to Our Church Family 

Dinner! 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Church Family Dinner! Join us for an evening of 

fellowship, good food, and joyful hearts. 

Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Community Hall, 123 Church St., Hometown 

Please bring a dish to share and join us in celebrating our community! 

Kindly RSVP by November 20, 2023, to ensure we have enough seating. 

We hope to see all of you there! 

With Blessings, 

The Church Family Dinner Committee 


